Families – this is your child’s red take-home folder. This year, we’ll be doing things differently than in years past due to the hybrid model. If your child is an A/B student, he/she will take home papers that were completed in school that day as well as papers, material etc. that will be needed for the next day of VIRTUAL LEARNING. I am going to try to have the students get in the habit of FOLDING a sheet in half when we’ve finished it – that way, you’ll know that you can remove it from the take home folder. Leave everything else in the folder so it’s there when your child needs it for virtual learning during the live stream. When a paper is completed during the livestream, DO NOT place it back in the folder unless I specify; I will not be “checking” or collecting papers that were completed at home on any regular basis, as we are trying to limit the handling of paper. 
Your child may share his/her completed work when we check in at the end of the day during office hours, or I may set them up to share things on flipgrid….still working on all those management aspects! Eventually, your child will submit assignments digitally on Google classroom and I’ll see them that way, but we’re not there yet!  #learningcurve

For the all-remote learners, all the paperwork needed for the week will be in your child’s Monday package that you’ll pick up at school – your child won’t be using the red take home folder at this time.  I will check work when we meet at the end of each school day, or I’ll establish a flipgrid-type system. Your child will also eventually submit their assignments digitally. 
